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ESEASA

European Union Aviation Safety Agency

FAQ n.19415

FAQs:
Alternative Method of Compliance (AMOC) to an Airworthiness Directive (AD)

Question:
Can an application be submitted for an AMOC to a proposed AD (PAD)?

Answer:

No. AMOC applications to PADs are not accepted. PADs that are published to
EASA's website remain open for consultation and comments prior to publication as
an (eventual) AD.

Every AMOC application request should relate to one AD only.

Last updated:
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Link:
https://www.easa.europa.eu/sl/faq/19415
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